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To Mr. Achille Ambrosini

c/o Mecaer Aviation Group

Via dell'Artigianato, 1

63076 Centobuchi di Monteprandone (AP)
Italy

Subject: FATA approval of EASA Major Change to STC — EASA Approval 10017170 Rev. 3

Dear Mr Achille Ambrosini,

We would like to inform you that the Federal Air Transport Agency (FATA) reviewed
your application for validation of EASA Major Change to STC — EASA Approval
10017170 Rev. 3 in the Russian Federation.

Based on the received information, FATA approved EASA Approval 10017170 Rev. 3.
FATA included an appropriate information in the FATA TCDS of the AW 139 rotorcraft.

Yours faithfully,

Evgeniy ISAKOV
Deputy Head of Airworthiness Department




